
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning students and staff!  Today is Thursday, February 12, 2015. 

 

1.   Lunch today will be Hot Dog on Bun, Sweet Potatoes, Broccoli, and Fruit. 

 

2.   This week is School Club Roundup Week.  Any Com-Tech club students who want to 

work on the radio to contact schools around the country may do so at designated 

times.  This is a contest.  You do not have to be a licensed amateur radio operator to 

participate in the school round-up.  The radio will be available to use on Thursday 

after school from 3:00 – 4:00.  Also, there will be a sign-up sheet on Mrs. Ochu's 

door for any students who want to work the roundup during their study skills class on 

Friday.  

 

3.   MS Science Club members may pick up the next Club project from Mrs. Payne. The 

project is in the green tray just inside the 8th grade science room door. 

 

4.   There is a Scholastic Bowl match here today at 4:00 p.m. against Pawnee and 

Litchfield.  Players should be dressed and meet in Mrs. Norman's room by 3:30. 

 

5.   Manners Meal for the Intermediate students will be this Friday, February 13th.  6th 

and 7th grade Builders Club members will dismissed at 10:35 to help with the 

manners meal for the 3rd and 4th grade students. 8th grade Builders Club members 

will be dismissed at 11:00. 

 

6.   Good luck to the Lady Panthers volleyball team as they travel to Waverly this 

evening.  Bus time is at 5pm. 

 

7.   There will be a Parent/Player Track meeting next Wednesday, February 18th @ 5:30 

in the multipurpose room. 

 

  

8.   Next week on Thursday, Feb 19th there will be Pack the House for the Girls 

Volleyball team!  Bring a canned good and wear your North Mac apparel to get in. 

 

9.    Any Student wishing to participate in recreational softball or baseball this summer 

needs to stop by the office to pick up a registration form. At this time, this is only for 

students who live in the Virden.  Girard registration will follow. 

 

10.   7th and 8th grade boys that are interested in playing football next year, there will be a 

meeting on Tuesday, February 17th in the upstairs computer lab at 2:30. 



 

 

 

 

     

  


